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Friday, October 27th, 2023

Changing Weather

With the weather beginning to shift we
want to remind all families to start
sending appropriate outdoor gear. We
will go outside unless the temperature is
at or below zero degrees. Please also be
sure to check the lost and found on a
regular basis for any items your child
may be missing. It is located in our front
atrium area.

Upcoming Dates

« Monday, November 13th: No school for
All Staff Training

« Wednesday, November 22nd through
Friday, November 24th: No school for
Fall Break; Pathfinders also closed

« Wednesday, November 22nd through
Friday, November 24th: TRM Offices
closed
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A Public Charter

E2 Field Trip Coming Up!

TRM E2 students will be going to the
Minnesota Historical Center in St. Paul
on November 10th. They are excited to
connect learnings from their Montessori
environment with the MHC!

We are Looking for Some
New Staff!

We are looking to increase our
paraprofessional support for those on
Individualized Education Plans. We
are adding 2 more para positions for
the 23'-24' school year. If you know of
anyone who might be interested in this
full time opportunity, please send them
our way!

Pajama Day and
Fall Party in E1

The E1 classrooms will host a pajama
day and fall party on Tuesday, October
31st. Please look for more information
to come from your children’s teachers!



